
MANATEE COUNTY GOVERNMENT

INTENT TO A WARD

BACKGROUND/DISCUSSION

• On February 7, 2014 RFQ 14-0851GE for Vehicle Glass Replacement Services was issued. No
addendums were issued. On February 21,2014 one response was received: Gulf Coast Auto Glass
Service .

Glass replacement in autos
and other vehicles

George Earnest CPPS,

PH (941) 749-3044

Public Works, Fleet
Services

RFQ 13-0851GE Vehicle
Glass Replacement
Services

Vehicles would not be usable
and would sit idle.

George Earnest CPPSJ!) (

• After an evaluation of the RFQ submittal, Gulf Coast Auto Glass Service, as the sole responsive and
responsible quoter, is recommended for the award.

Recommend issuing a blanket purchase order to Gulf Coast Auto Glass Service as
per the Quote Price Tabulation and the RFQ General Terms and Conditions.

Gulf Coast Auto Glass Service $17,897.02


